
 
 

 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release  
 
 

CALGARY   Schools following the Calgary Board of Education 

Traditional Calendar will open for the first day of school of the 2017-18 
school year on Tuesday, Sept. 5, 2017. 
 
Media are invited for a photo and interview opportunity at Woodlands 
School. Woodlands School offers a K – 6 regular program. 
 
Principal Sheryl Highet, a parent and students will be available for 
interviews before their school day starts. 
 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:  Tuesday, Sept. 5 
Time: 7:45 a.m. – 8:15 a.m. 
Place:  Woodlands School, 88 Woodgreen Drive S.W. 
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Note | Principals have a responsibility to limit media coverage only to students 

approved for interviews. Reporters attending an event are requested to receive 
permission from a CBE contact before interviewing or photographing students. Thank 
you for your cooperation in this matter, and for joining us in celebrating public 

education. 
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